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January 19th, 2024 
 
 
 

Subject: End of Life Notification for a limited set of INMET PRODUCT 
 
To:  Our valued customers 
 
INMET of Spectrum Control has conducted a thorough review of the product portfolio and has 
concluded that there were far too many SKUs in our offering to effectively manage them.  
We have come to the decision to End of Life several SKU’s. A list of the SKUs is available from 
our Sales Channel Partner. 
 
We continue to offer a significant portfolio of product for use in your applications. Do not 
hesitate to contact your sales associate at RFMW. 
 
 
 
Sincerely 
 

 
 

Leonardo Marsala 
Leonardo.marsala@spectrumcontrol.com  
Sr. Director, Global Sales Channel 
Spectrum Control, Inc. 


